
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
16 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Strike Action - Wednesday 1 March 2023  
 
You may be aware from media coverage that the teaching union, NEU have 
declared strike action which will take place on Wednesday 1 March 2023.  
 
Our school will be open as normal for all pupils in all year groups, this 
includes period 6 for our year 11 pupils. 
 
It is important to note that teachers are not compelled to inform their employer if they 
intend to strike. Therefore, some pupils who attend school on 1 March may not have 
their normal teaching staff available. We have plans in place that will ensure all 
impacted lessons will be covered by a qualified teacher. The vast majority of lessons 
will be taught by your child's regular teacher detailed on their timetable. In a small 
number of cases, the cover lesson might not follow your child's regular subject 
timetable for that day. These lessons will be covered by a different member of staff 
and could involve completing relevant work from a different subject area. 
 
I am working closely with our staff to keep you up-to-date with the ever-changing 
situation and I will inform you of any further disruption as it arises and for any 
additional strike action planned in the coming weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 


